
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
DATE:   August 29, 2020 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – Compactor Building Push Pit Repairs 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: September 1, 2020, ***(See Below) at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is published to address the following items concerning the referenced Invitation 
to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original plans 
and specifications as noted. 
 
Bid Deadline: 
 
The bid deadline is hereby extended until September 2, 2020 at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time to 
provide additional time for interested bidders to review the information in this addendum. 
 
Questions and Responses: 
 
Questions 1: Is the Contractor responsible for the removal of trash/refuse behind the push 

paddle? 
 

Response: The City of Knoxville will remove visible trash and refuse around the push pit 
paddle. It is assumed that trash behind the push paddle will remain. 

 
Question 2: Will the City have the pits cleaned and ready for construction? 
 
Response: See the answer to question 1. 
 
Question 3: It is assumed that if contractor chooses to use the existing panels as back forms 

that these are to be abandoned in place. Is this assumption correct? 
 
Response: Yes.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 


